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Good Morning,  

 

I am writing to offer support for Double S BBQ in regards to their liquor licence 

application. They have fantastic food, some of the best BBQ I have had in the state, and I 

am sure they would be a wonderful addition to the Monroe Street neighborhood. As a 

long time resident of Madison, I would love to see such a fantastic restaurant open and 

thrive.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration,  

 

James M. Lieck  

Madison Resident  

 


